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Dear Friends,

Two weeks ago, after long time, I was able to set foot on the African Continent again.
Delayed by the strike, I arrived in Tanzania and, on the third day, finally reached the village of Shunga.
At the hospital, I was able to get an up-to-date overview, had many conversations, 
and clarify important matters in advance. It was a very valuable time!
A heartfelt thank you to all the donors who made this trip possible!

Back in Germany, the next few months until my departure will be very intense and
filled with preparations. I still need some documents for the professional registration
and the work permit in the country. I will attend an international mission
conference and be in church ministry.There is also a essay for my studies to
complete, and my apartment with all my belongings needs to be cleared out.

Mission partnership is something very special!
It is incredibly beautiful and encouraging to see how many people have mission work on their hearts and support
me with words, little messages and gestures, questions and prayers! During this time of preparation, it’s not always
just excitement and anticipation. Saying goodbye also means grieving, letting go — and that’s not always easy!
A heartfelt thank you to everyone who is already showing in so many different ways, including financially, that I
do not have to carry out this calling alone. Be blessed for that!

Around May or June, my car for Tanzania is planned to be ordered. 
So far, half of the required amount has already been received!
A thank you to all donors! It is a major concern to have a good and safe car
for all the trips on African roads.

Donations can now be made via the donation account of Allianz Mission. Donations for the car are handled
separately - please contact me directly if you would like to support me for the car. Since the preparations also come
with costs and challenges, I am very grateful if you would already now become part of this partnership and support
me both financially and emotionally with encouragement and prayer. Whether it’s a one-time gift or regular
monthly support, small or larger amounts - what matters most is your heart and your desire to take part 
in God’s mission and calling.
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A warm invitation to everyone who would like to hear more about my work in Tanzania, the hospital, and
encouraging experiences! The following dates are already scheduled:

Celebration: 40 Years of Manoah Schulen of the Diakonissen-Mutterhaus St. Chrischona
Friday, April 4, 2025, 5:00pm – 11:00pm - Wiesentalstrasse 27a - 79540 Lörrach

→ Information booth about my work in Tanzania, interactive elements, and profession-presentation.

Mission Evening with Experience Report
Saturday, April 5, 2025, 7:00pm - FeG Kandern – Feuerbacherstrasse 29 - 79400 Kandern

→ Information about my work in Tanzania, the country and culture, as well as encouraging experiences.

Service at FeG Tübingen with Allianz Mission
Sunday, April 27, 2025, 10:30am - FeG Tübingen – Lilli-Zapf-Strasse 14 - 72072 Tübingen

→ Mission service with Allianz Mission, project presentation, and experience report.

HOME Worship Concert - Free Entry! - Benefit Concert
Friday, May 9, 2025, 8:00pm - FeG Kandern – Feuerbacherstrasse 29 - 79400 Kandern

 → One last time, I will be on stage with amazing musicians. The proceeds from the concert will goes to 
      my work in Tanzania. There will be a short devotion and information about the project, along with snacks +   
      info booth after the Concert.

Mission Evening at Stadtkirche Elbingerode
Saturday, July 19, 2025, 7:00pm - Pfarrstraße 2 - 38875 Oberharz am Brocken, OT Elbingerode (Harz)

→ Information evening about my work in Tanzania, the country and culture, and encouraging experiences.

Don’t worry about anything! Instead, pray to God in every situation. 
Tell Him what you need, and thank Him for all He has done.

Philippians 4:6

I’m really looking forward to meet you! If you have any questions, feel free to
contact me via my contact address.This also applies if you or your church are
interested in a mission partnership or would simply like to hear more about it.
I’m happy to come to your church, small group, youth group, children’s ministry,
etc. for presentations, information events, or sermons. For possible topics and dates,
just send me a message.

many greetings, Carolina

THANKS for:
The mission partners so far and all donations, prayers, and words of encouragement
The opportunity to travel to Tanzania in March and the protection during the journey
The current funding status for the car (half of the needed amount has already come in!)

PLEASE pray for:
Continued good preparations and the registration process in Tanzania.
More mission partners and the remaining amount needed for the car purchase


